
DIARY DATES

NEWSLETTER Friday 10th January 2025

Dear families,
Welcome back, to a wonderful new year.  Our Epiphany started 

with Professor Paul Miller from the Institute of Social Equity.  In a climate 
were poverty, crisis, division and fracture is prevalent along with a range of 
anxieties, ensuring school can and does include everyone, and we all belong 
from child to adult is important to us.   We continued with a visit to the 
Houses of Parliament for a presentation by government leaders on social 
and emotional learning, especially with special educational needs and 
safeguarding and early years. One of the speakers summarised this as living 
well with yourself  and others. There will be more on this as we go through 
because it is a golden thread in all we do.  
A welcome to Demi Flaxton over from SPSL to support in our office and 
congratulations to Mr Dunford-Crozier on his appointment as Deputy Head 
teacher. 

Wishing you a warm weekend,  

14th January - Year 6 BEE project

- Year 4 SEL sessions 

with THEWS

- Year 5 Poetry Slam

- Yo Yo show

15th January - Year 6 & 5 Brilliant Club

- Inner London Cricket 

Tournament

Half term: Monday 17th February

End of Spring Term: Friday 11th April

Easter holiday: 14th - 25th April 2025
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Social and emotional learning with Leslie Uddin and Think Equal, 
in the Houses of Parliament.   We know that the success is not 
down to how intelligent someone is thought to be but how 
emotionally intelligent they may develop to be.  We develop our 
empathy and social skills as we grow and we have a specialised 
curriculum from nursery to year 6 to enable this. Our new 
SENDCo has expertise in social and emotional learning and 
behaviour and so we welcome Ms Wilcox to our school. If you 
feel that your child may be struggling, please reach out to us. 
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Hello all

My name is Louise Wilcox and I am delighted to be joining St Paul's 

with St Luke's and St Saviours as your new SENCo, and hoping to fill the 

role as well as Mr French has done. 

Like all SENCOs my background is in teaching and I have worked in East 

London Schools Primary Schools since 2003. For the last ten years I 

have worked in Tower Hamlets as an Advisor, firstly with Cherry Trees 

Outreach Service and then with the Local Authority to support schools 

to make changes to for children who are struggling. I was also the 

SENCo at St Agnes School which some of you may know, it's good to be 

staying within the Diocese. 

I will be holding coffee mornings soon to meet with any parent who 

would like to meet with me informally to discuss anything that may be 

concerning to you - or just to say hello. Details to follow. 

In the meantime, while I try to get to know the children, their needs 

and the schools, if you need to contact me you can do it through the 

school admin email addresses and they will pass it on to me. 

Looking forward to meeting you

Best wishes
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Pop-up shop will run from 3:30-4:00

Please collect your child from their clases on 
your allocated day and join us in the hall

CASH PAYMENT ONLY

Tuesday 14.01.2024 - Whole school Assembly
Tuesday 14.01.2025 - Nursery & Reception

Wednesday 15.01.2025 - Years 1, 2 & 3
Thursday 16.01.2025 - Years 4, 5 & 6

The NED Show 


